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Comments: My concern is that the mine is too close to existing homes and 20 trucks per day is a lot of traffic by
heavy, noisy, dust generating vehicles. | also think this may be the easiest place to put a gravel mine because it
would be all down hill to town and the rest of the County. Convenience is not in the County's mission statement!

This cannot be the only place in the county to dig for gravel. It might be the easiest so that may be the reason.

My suggestion would be to dig in the San Juan river where there is USFS land on both sides. In the end you
would have a usable lake (a true amenity.) for our county and the National Forest).

Sincerely,

Ray Finney



